
Grace Notes 
Week of June 22 - 28, 2024 
Fifth Sunday After Pentecost 

This Week at Grace       
 

The Altar Flowers are given to the Glory of God.  
 
 

The Bulletins & Mailing are given by Janet Gordon in memory of daughter, 
Gynnilee . 

Calendar 
 

6/22 5:00 pm Sabbath Service of Holy Communion in Barkley Chapel  
  

6/23 9:30 am Worship Service of Holy Communion in Sanctuary               

6/24 7:00 pm Boy Scouts 
 

6/25 9:00 am Quilting Ministry       

6/26 3:00 pm The Giving Pantry Weekly Distribution  
 5:30 pm Community Meal in the Social Hall 
 

We hold in prayer especially this week…  
 

Nora Jane Snyder, Sheri Snyder, Pete Psichogis, Lou Wright, Kevin Wright, Rick Keen, Beverly 

Earhart, Brian Bookshar, Debbie Aldridge, Dr. Robert Little, Shirley Davis, Bob Little, Dean Jury 

and Austin Snavely (active military).  

June 26 Community Meal Menu - 5:30pm in the Social Hall 
 

 Taco Salad and Assorted Desserts* 

Pastor Chad on Vacation 
 

Pastor Chad will be away on vacation from Saturday, June 22nd through Friday, July 5th.  
 

The Rev. Michael Yesenko will be preaching and presiding at services this weekend.  

For Pastoral Assistance  
 

While Pastor Chad is out of the office  (Saturday, June 22 - Friday, July 5)  
please contact Pastor Evan (717-497-3742 or pastorevan47@gmail.com).      

Card for Austin Snavely 
 

There is a card in the Library near the entrance to Barkley Chapel.   Austin has recently joined the 
military and we want to send him a reminder that his home congregation is praying for him.  Please 
take a moment to sign the card.  It will be in the Library until Sunday, July 7.  



Membership Directory 
 

A new membership directory with Pastor Chad’s contact information has been posted to the website. 
If you need the password to access it please call the office.   You can also request printed copies from 
the office at 717-737-0439 or office@gracecamphill.org.  

Special Benevolence Offering 
 

The Special Benevolence for June is Lutheran Camping Corporation.  To 
contribute, please list your dollar amount next to Special Offering Ministry on the 
contribution envelopes or use the online giving page on the website at  
https://www.gracecamphill.org/give 

June 23: Fifth Sunday after Pentecost 
 

We have spoken frankly to you Corinthians; our heart is wide open to you. There is no restriction 
in our affections, but only in yours. In return—I speak as to children—open wide your hearts also.” 
– 2 Corinthians 6:11-13 
 

The give-and-take of relationships rarely stays continually in perfect 50/50 balance, but rather 
shifts constantly. Sometimes we give more, and sometimes we need more from others. But in 
healthy, holy relationships, it balances out in the long run.  

Good News from Grace articles are due by 12 noon on the 15th of the 
month for the next month’s newsletter.   Grace Notes information is due by  12 
noon on Tuesdays.  Email to ddeppen@gracecamphill.org 

Give Online Now! 

Welcome to Our Church cards 
 

If you are visiting with us today why not take a moment to fill out one of the  “Welcome to our 
Church” cards found in both narthexes and the Library.  We’d love to hear from you.   

Name Tags 
 

Let’s help Pastor Chad learn our names.  Take a moment to fill out a name tag with your first and 
last name, prior to worship or any meetings and then wear it!  Name tags are in either narthex and 
the Library. Please plan to do this for a few months.   

Sunset Music & Movie Series - Central PA Music Hall of Fame presents 
Elly Cooke 
Friday, June 28 at 7:00pm | Fort Hunter Park (5300 N Front Street, HBG) 
6-8pm Food Trucks available 
 

Bring your blanket & lawn chair and enjoy and evening of family fun!  In the event of inclement 
weather go to the Dauphin County Parks & Recreation Facebook page.  

https://www.gracecamphill.org/give
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